
Building and Grounds  

6-29-16 

 

Members Present: Darin Sprague, Jerald Ignash, Todd Talaski & Patricia Des Jardins 

Others present:  Jamie Learman, Clint Braun, Charlotte Braun, David Watts, Mike Walsh, James 

Stahl, Janice Prill & Charlotte Ignash 

 

Meeting started at 9:00 a.m. 

 

Auction held for City owned lot labeled “Out Lot A”, between Caseville Rd, Grand Ave. & West 

Park St., in the Grand Park Subdivision # 2.  Todd Talaski described the auction procedures of 

three minutes between bids, minimum bid of $30,000, how tie bids would be handled and how 

the highest bid would be recommended to the City Council at the July 11th Public Hearing & 

Regular Meeting.  The City will provide title for the property after the sale is complete. 

 

The first bid was given by David Watts, representing Key North Mini Golf & Family Fun Center 

LLC. of $30,000.  The committee began the three minute countdown for additional bids.  No 

additional bids were received.  No bids were received in the mail. 

 

The committee recommended the bid of $30,000 for the sale of the property to Key North Mini 

Golf & Family Fun Center LLC to the City Council, all members were in favor of this. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 9:06 a.m. 

 

 

 

Jamie Learman, Office Administrator / Clerk                                        Darin Sprague, Chairperson 


